
Dear Parent / Carers,

Tea Towel Fundraiser from the BSA

As part of our fundraising this year each child will be drawing their own self-portrait, in class,
which will form part of a full colour tea towel designed to show all of the children in their year
group with their drawings and their names.

We think this will make a great gift for family and friends and the tea towels will be produced
in time for Mother’s Day, so could be a gift to celebrate anyone you choose to on that day.

We hope you’ll agree it is also a great memento of your child’s year group and their artistic
skills and suitable for any occasion.

The product is 100% cotton and is high quality. The cost of each tea towel will be £7.

You can view an example of similar designs using the link below. We have decided not to
include a proof service, as children may like to keep the design a surprise.

https://www.allmyownwork.co.uk/school-fundraising-tea-towels

If you would like to place an order please visit https://tinyurl.com/bdzah5vh or scan the QR
code below.

Please note: Your child’s first name only will appear on the tea towel. If you do not want
your child’s name on the tea towel, please let us know by this Friday 10th February by
emailing below or contacting the office.

The deadline for orders will be by the end of Monday 25th February. If you have any
questions please email bsa@bransgoreschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely,

Becki Hanford
BSA Vice-Chair

https://www.allmyownwork.co.uk/school-fundraising-tea-towels
https://tinyurl.com/bdzah5vh

